
 

 

Portugal: Strike on August 12th 

Portugal  

The National Union of Drivers of Dangerous goods transport (SNMMP) and the 
Independent Union of Drivers of goods transport (SIMM) have announced a general 
strike starting at 00:00 hours on August 12th, for an indefinite period.  

Although the actions and forms of struggle that will be adopted are not known yet, 
road traffic should be affected and potential shortage of fuel at stations throughout 
the Portuguese territory are expected. 
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